AR HOGS SMART NEWSLETTER 11 DECEMBER 2019

Our December 11, 2019 luncheon was held at the Red Lobster in North Little Rock, Arkansas. We met and visited from eleven to eleven thirty. Jim Daughtery introduced his guest Karilyn Reagan. We had ten rigs represented. JoElla and Sonny gave everyone a tasty gift and we all passed out our Christmas cards.

After we enjoyed our meal Hollis Kinder installed our officers. President is Bob Duckworth, Vice-President is Jim Daughtery, Treasurer is Nita Taylor, Secretary is Lisa Duckworth and Muster Master is Jeanette Duckworth.

Our next meeting will be at the Duckworth house in Lonoke. See the Muster schedule (attached) for address. Come prepared to eat, work on the Regional Muster and play some cards.

Sadly, this time of year tends to bring about the flu and other maladies. Let us please keep those that are suffering illness and other issues that are not able to be with us at this time in our prayers.

Safe travels and Merry Christmas to everyone. Looking forward to seeing you all soon.

Respectively,

Lisa Duckworth, Secretary